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Salutation --

Because your firm is a business that files a Tier Il report, we would like to introduce you to the
Local Emergency Planning Committee (aka LEPC). The LEPC is a county wide group that is
federally mandated to oversee the Tier Il reports, make sure an emergency HAZ-MATplanis in
place, and plan/participate in a HAZ-MAT exercise each year.

Any business or agency that deals with hazardous materials may be interested in participating in
the LEPC because it presents---

a - an opportunity for networking and having discussions with other similarly minded
folks

b - achance to learn about emergency responses and resources in Spokane County

¢ - a place to learn about exercises that demonstrate how to be prepared before real
problems occur

Our LEPC committee would like to extend an invitation to you, or a representative, to attend
our meetings. We meet on the third Wednesday of the month at 9AM. To find our meeting
locations (they sometimes vary), to see our agendas, or for more information, go to our website
at (?)

~Signed by Chair



